
 
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 7th March 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are writing to inform you about an upcoming initiative at William Byrd Primary Byrd aimed at 

promoting the benefits of school dinners for all children. 

 

On Wednesday 13th March, we are encouraging every child at school to participate in having a school 

dinner.  However, please note that your child is still welcome to bring their packed lunch if they would 

prefer.  Our aim is to highlight the importance of nutritious meals provided by the school, including 

the free school meal option available to all children.  If you would like your child to have a school 

dinner, please order via your School Grid account.  It will be the children’s favourite, pizza, jelly and 

ice cream! 

 

By participating in this initiative, not only will your child have the opportunity to enjoy a delicious and 

balanced meal, but they will also contribute to fostering a sense of community and solidarity within 

our school. 

 

We believe that promoting the free school meal option will ensure that every child has access to 

nutritious food during the school day, supporting their overall health and well-being. 

 

Thank you for your support in this endeavour.  If you have any questions or concerns, please do not 

hesitate to contact the school. 

 

Yours sincerely  
Ms N Edwards 
Head of School  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


